
ARC

At Hamilton-Wentworth District School Board (HWDSB), we want to give our students the best 
schools. We have schools with empty spaces and in need of expensive renovations. 

This is why your local Accommodation Review Committee (ARC) is exploring future options for 
your child’s school. One of these recommendations could include a school closure.

This is why we need your involvement.

Trustees need to hear from parents about what they feel makes the best school for our students. 

Your area’s next public meeting will be:

At the meeting, your participation in table discussions will contribute to creating an 
accommodation option for your school. 

Bus tickets are available upon request. Childminding is also available by registering more than  
48 hours before the meeting. Please contact HWDSB switchboard at 905-527-5092 ext.2291  
or info@hwdsb.on.ca

Visit our website at www.hwdsb.on.ca/elementaryarc for more information about your 
elementary ARC.

A L L  S T U D E N T S  A C H I E V I N G  T H E I R  F U L L  P O T E N T I A L

www.hwdsb.on.ca/elementaryarc

CENTRAL MOUNTAIN REVIEW AREA
Tuesday, October 8, 2013 - 6 to 9 p.m. 
Cardinal Heights Elementary School 
70 Bobolink Road, Hamilton  L9A 2P5



ARC

At Hamilton-Wentworth District School Board (HWDSB), we want to give our students the best 
schools. We have schools with empty spaces and in need of expensive renovations. 

This is why your local Accommodation Review Committee (ARC) is exploring future options for 
your child’s school. One of these recommendations could include a school closure.

This is why we need your involvement.

Trustees need to hear from parents about what they feel makes the best school for our students. 

Your area’s next public meeting will be:

At the meeting, your participation in table discussions will contribute to creating an 
accommodation option for your school. 

Bus tickets are available upon request. Childminding is also available by registering more than  
48 hours before the meeting. Please contact HWDSB switchboard at 905-527-5092 ext.2291  
or info@hwdsb.on.ca

Visit our website at www.hwdsb.on.ca/elementaryarc for more information about your 
elementary ARC.

A L L  S T U D E N T S  A C H I E V I N G  T H E I R  F U L L  P O T E N T I A L

www.hwdsb.on.ca/elementaryarc

EAST HAMILTON CITY AREA ONE REVIEW
Thursday, October 10, 2013 - 6 to 9 p.m. 
Hillcrest Elementary School 
40 Eastwood Street, Hamilton  L8H 6R7



ARC

At Hamilton-Wentworth District School Board (HWDSB), we want to give our students the best 
schools. We have schools with empty spaces and in need of expensive renovations. 

This is why your local Accommodation Review Committee (ARC) is exploring future options for 
your child’s school. One of these recommendations could include a school closure.

This is why we need your involvement.

Trustees need to hear from parents about what they feel makes the best school for our students. 

Your area’s next public meeting will be:

At the meeting, your participation in table discussions will contribute to creating an 
accommodation option for your school. 

Bus tickets are available upon request. Childminding is also available by registering more than  
48 hours before the meeting. Please contact HWDSB switchboard at 905-527-5092 ext.2291  
or info@hwdsb.on.ca

Visit our website at www.hwdsb.on.ca/elementaryarc for more information about your 
elementary ARC.

A L L  S T U D E N T S  A C H I E V I N G  T H E I R  F U L L  P O T E N T I A L

www.hwdsb.on.ca/elementaryarc

WEST FLAMBOROUGH REVIEW AREA
Wednesday, October 2, 2013 - 7:30 to 9 p.m. 
Spencer Valley Elementary School 
441 Old Brock Road, Greensville  L9H 6A7



ARC

At Hamilton-Wentworth District School Board (HWDSB), we want to give our students the best 
schools. We have schools with empty spaces and in need of expensive renovations. 

This is why your local Accommodation Review Committee (ARC) is exploring future options for 
your child’s school. One of these recommendations could include a school closure.

This is why we need your involvement.

Trustees need to hear from parents about what they feel makes the best school for our students. 

Your area’s next public meeting will be:

At the meeting, your participation in table discussions will contribute to creating an 
accommodation option for your school. 

Bus tickets are available upon request. Childminding is also available by registering more than  
48 hours before the meeting. Please contact HWDSB switchboard at 905-527-5092 ext.2291  
or info@hwdsb.on.ca

Visit our website at www.hwdsb.on.ca/elementaryarc for more information about your 
elementary ARC.

A L L  S T U D E N T S  A C H I E V I N G  T H E I R  F U L L  P O T E N T I A L

www.hwdsb.on.ca/elementaryarc

WEST GLANBROOK REVIEW AREA
Wednesday, October 9, 2013 - 6 to 9 p.m. 
Mount Hope Elementary School 
9149 Airport Road, Mount Hope  L0R 1W0


